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Member of Seventh Central Pay Commission, Dr Rathin Roy to deliver lecture on 

The Use of Public Money at ICG on Friday 10th March 
 

The International Centre Goa is organising a lecture on “Fiscal Federalism and the use of public money 

in Indian states (including Goa)” by Rathin Roy, Director, National Institute of Public Finance and 

Policy (NIPFP). This programme will be held at 4.00 pm – 5.30 pm on Friday 10th March 2017 at The 

International Centre Goa, Dona Paula. Entry to the programme is free and open to general public. 

Those interested in attending may kindly email their registrations to pro@incentgoa.com 

 

Dr Rathin Roy is Director, National Institute of Public Finance and Policy, New Delhi, since 2013. 

Prior to that, he was Director of the Asia Pacific Regional Centre, UNDP, Bangkok, and the 

International Policy Centre for Inclusive Growth (IPC-IG), UNDP, Brazil. He has also served as the 

Public Resource Management Advisor, and the Acting Cluster Leader, Inclusive Development, in the 

Poverty Practice, Bureau for Development Policy (BDP), UNDP. He was invited by the Government of 

India to serve as Economic Advisor to the Thirteenth Finance Commission. More recently, he was 

appointed member of the Seventh Central Pay Commission. Dr Roy has worked in over 80 countries 

during and prior to his tenure with UNDP. He is well known for his contributions in the area of applied 

macroeconomic and fiscal policy. 

 

Dr Roy holds a PhD in Economics and an MPhil from the University of Cambridge, UK, and was 

tenured at the School of Oriental and African Studies (SOAS), University of London, and the Institute 

for Development Policy and Management, University of Manchester. 

 

Ends 

 
For further information about ICG programmes, log onto: www.internationalcentregoa.com 
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